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12 July 2017 

 

Dear Lynne 

Programming forthcoming legislation 

As you may be aware, Business Committee recently considered a paper setting out a 

range of legislation which is known to be intended for introduction within the next twelve 

months. 

Business Managers considered that it would be appropriate to take ‘in principle’ decisions 

on which committees the Bills planned for introduction within the next twelve months 

would be referred to, to assist committees in their forward planning. 

Among these legislative proposals is a forthcoming Bill on Childcare Offer Application 

Processing, the subject matter of which appears to be within the remit of the Children, 

Young People and Education (CYPE) Committee. 

I would be grateful if you could indicate before the end of term whether you have any 

view on the referral, in principle, of this forthcoming Bills to CYPE.  This will enable 

Business Managers to confirm in early summer recess their decisions on which 

committees the Bills planned for introduction within the next twelve months would be 

referred to. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Elin Jones AM 

Llywydd and Chair of the Business Committee 
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